
 

 

29th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

e-Safety Workshop 
 
At Oswald Road Primary School we consider the safeguarding and protection of our children to 

be our highest priority. With the expansion of social media usage and the growing trend for 

younger children having access to mobile phones and iPads, it is essential that all members of 

our community are aware of the need to use caution and act responsibly when using online 

technology. 

 

I would like to invite you to an e-Safety workshop that I will be running on Thursday 12th 

October from 2:30pm-3:30pm. If you would like to attend please fill in the slip below and 

return it to the school office. If you are unable to attend but would like further information 

please look at the e-safety resources on the safeguarding page of our website, which we are 

continually adding to. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Lisa Cameron 
Family & Children’s Support Coordinator 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

e-Safety Workshop 
 

Child’s Name:______________________________________ Class:_____________ 
 
 
I would like to attend the e-Safety workshop on 12th October  [  ] 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:_________________ 


